
HOME BANKING UPGRADE NOTIFICATION 
We are excited to announce an upgrade to our Home Banking product effective 

02/25/2015.  This change will be accompanied by a new look and features to 

the product that will allow us to provide a better service to our Members. 
 
In order to keep your Home Banking access secure, please follow the directions 
below to update your User information.  For security reasons, this process will 
require you to update your Home Banking access. 
 
Directions: 
 

1.  Visit our home page at http:/www.otpfcu.com 
2. Click on Home Banking. 
3. Select Enroll. 
4. Enter your existing Account Number.   
5. Answer the questions presented. 
6. Create User ID and Password. 

 
You will be using the new User ID and Password (Credentials) as you go forward.  
With each device, you will be prompted upon first login to answer a security 
question. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to update your Home Banking access. 
 
 

 


